
 

 

 
 
 
 
  
 
  
 
 
 
 7th September, 2021 
 JE/COM26 
  
   
 
 
TO:   ALL MEMBERS OF PENDLE TWINNING ASSOCIATION 
 
 
Dear Member, 
 

NEXT MEETING – 15TH SEPTEMBER 2021 @ 5.30P.M.   

 

The next meeting of the Pendle Twinning Committee will be held at Nelson Town 
Hall at 5.30pm on Wednesday 15th September 2021 to discuss the agenda 
overleaf.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Joanne Eccles 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
AGENDA 

 
1. Apologies 
 
2. Minutes 

 
Enc. To approve the Minutes of the meeting held on 12th February, 2020. 
   
3. Twinning Update    
 
Enc.  Attached is an update on twinning which will be discussed at the meeting.  
 
 As you will see, the Colne Under-18s Team have accepted an invitation to 

Marl for a few days in April 2022. Marl is applying for funding to pay for their 3-
4 day stay. Members are asked if they would like to contribute to the Team’s 
travel costs of 14 flights and travel to the airport.  

 
4. Financial Statement 

 
The Honorary Secretary will report on the finances of the Association.  

 
5. Any Other Business 
  
6. Date of Next Meeting 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 


